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ADMINISTRATOR’S  MESSAGE  

 
 

With the approach of the May long weekend and the official start to summer in 
Saskatchewan, we are looking towards the end of the school year.  This is associated 
with a number of traditional activities that students, staff, and parents always look 
forward to. The high school students are looking forward to track and field 
competitions; grade 12 students are looking forward to grad; and the elementary 
students are looking forward to the standards meet and year end field trips.  It 
promises to be a busy end to the school year. 
 Initial preparation is occurring for student placement in next year’s classes.  
The process to assign students to classrooms is undertaken with a great deal of 
thought and student programming needs are at the center of the decisions we make 
around class placements.  Our goal is for every student to have the best opportunity 
to experience success.  We take pride in maintaining a homeroom philosophy from 
kindergarten to grade 12 because we believe it is essential in maintaining home 
contact and addressing the needs of the whole child.  In making the decision for 
student placements, we take into account  
1. Resource Room needs to support student programming; 2. Teacher 
recommendations based on experience with the groups of students; and  
3. Student sociograms to honour student voice. 
 If you feel that you would like to contribute to the process, please submit your 
information in writing to your child’s homeroom teacher before June 1st.  Such 
information could include peer combinations to encourage or avoid; and any health or 
family concerns that may have an impact on a child’s potential to learn.   We request 
that you remember and respect that this is not an opportunity to choose a teacher for 
your child; rather it is an opportunity to provide information to be considered in the 
placement of your child. 
 
 Enjoy the remainder of the spring. 
 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

COUGAR NEWS 

 
                     Elementary Spring Festival 

 The Grade 8 students would like to extend a huge THANK YOU to all parents 
who volunteered for the Spring Festival on May 2 by being group leaders.  We 
appreciate your time and dedication to the elementary students of Clavet School. 
We would also like to thank all of the Elementary Teachers for being group 
leaders and helping as need throughout the day. The day would not have been 
possible without you!  

 
THE ART AND PHOTOGRAPHY TRIP 
 
 The Art and Photography Trip to New York was an amazing experience. We were gone for 6 days (7 
including flight delays and cancellations coming home). We saw all the major sights in New York, 
including The Empire State Building, The Statue of Liberty, Ellis Island, Rockefeller Center, Lincoln 
Center for the Performing Arts, Radio City Music Hall, Time Square, NBC Studios, Central Park, The 
Metropolitan Museum of Art, The MOMA, The 9/11 Memorial and Museum, and we went to 3 amazing 
musical productions on Broadway. So many great memories and new experiences, like riding the 
subway system every day! 

- Crystal Dyck 
- Teacher and travel group leader 

 

Kindergarten  Registration   
for the 2019-2020 School Year 

Registration is now taking place for any child who will be turning five (5) by December 31, 2019.  
Please call the Clavet School at 306-933-1022 to enroll your child for the 2019-2020 school 

year. 
 Kindergarten parent only information night June 20, 2018 at 7:00pm.  SLP, OT and Special 
Education Teacher in attendance.  Questions please call or e-mail Tracy Fitzsimmons 
 at 306-933-1022 or tracy.fitzsimmons@spiritsd.ca. 
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Clavet Composite School 
June 2019 Exam Schedule 

Please note: 

• Students must remain in the exam for a minimum of one hour. 

 
 Thursday, 

June 20 
 

Friday, 
June 21 

Monday, 
June 24 

Tuesday, 
June 25 

Wednesday, 
June 26 

Morning 
Exams 

9:00 – 11:30 

CHEMISTRY 30 
ELA 20  

ELA Interviews 

BIOLOGY 30 
Cdn St 30  

FDN & 
PRECALC 10 
ELA Interviews 

FND MATH 30 
PHYS SCI 20 

W&A MATH 10 
ELA Interviews 

FDN MATH 20  
HLTH SCI 20 

ELA Interviews 
 

CALC 30 
ENVIRO SCI 20 

SCIENCE 10  
ELA Interviews 

 

 

 Thursday, 
June 20 

 

Friday, 
June 21 

Monday, 
June 24 

Tuesday, 
June 25 

Wednesday, 
June 26 

Afternoons 
Exams 

12:30 – 3:00 

W&A Math 30 
ELA Interviews 

ELA Interviews 
HIST 10 

Interviews 
 

ELA Interviews 
HIST 10 

Interviews 
 

PHYSICS 30  
ELA Interviews 

HIST 10 
Interviews 

 
 

ELA Interviews 
 

 
 

 
DATES TO NOTE 

 

MAY 17 
MAY 20 
MAY 22-25 
MAY 24 
MAY 28 
MAY 31 

 
PREPARATION TIME – NO CLASSES 
VICTORIA DAY – NO CLASSES 
SENIOR BAND TOUR 
ELEMENTARY STANDARDS MEET (K-6) 
SPRING FORMAL DANCE 
TRACK & FIELD DISTRICTS  

JUNE 7&8  PROVINCIAL TRACK & FIELD 

JUNE 14  GRADE 12 GRADUATION 

JUNE 20-26 
JUNE 26 

 
HIGH SCHOOL FINAL EXAMS 
LAST DAY OF CLASSES 

JUNE 27-28 
 

PREPARATION DAY – NO CLASSES 

JUNE 28  GR. 10-12 REPORT CARD PICK-UP – 9:00-11:00AM 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

 
Reminder – Community members- any news or sports events in the community will gladly be 
added to the newsletter. If your entries are submitted to Mrs. Cameron by the 10th of the month, she 
will have time to include them in the newsletter. Thank you 
 

 

 

 

 
As the 2018-19 school year draws to a close, we are now accepting applications for 
 CASUAL CARETAKING summer help.  In order to maintain our school building to  
the highest possible standard, we require casual caretaking help in our school during 
 July and August.  If you are interested in working on a casual basis this summer, please 

contact Brian Matisz, Principal at 306-933-1022 or Brenda Thibodeau, our caretaking  
supervisor at 306-683-2919, as soon as possible for more information.  Students, parents 
and community members are welcome to apply!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  

Spring is finally here and it's the time to purchase a 
yearbook for the 2018/2019 school year.  If you are 
interested, please send an order form with $42.00 to the 
office or email me jackie.shabatoski@spiritsd.ca.  The deadline 
to order a yearbook is June 16th.  Don't miss out on the opportunity 
to purchase this keepsake!  

 
 
 

 

 

Before & After School Program 
Thank you on behalf of my "RR" Before and After School Program for a great year.  As the weather 
warms up it's time to start thinking about summer but also before and after school childcare for next 
year.  I will be accepting registrations for the upcoming 2019-2020 school year.  Please contact me 
for a registration form or more info.  Space is limited so save your spot early. I can be reached by 
email at roadsiderhonda@sasktel.net or text my cell 306-260-6646.  Please share with anyone you 
know that might be in need of my program.  
 
Thank you!  
Rhonda Randall 

 

mailto:mejackie.shabatoski@spiritsd.ca
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Spring is here and  
So is Frozen Yogurt!! 
  

Frozen Yogurt is offered daily for  
Grades 7-12  

for the cost of $2 for 3 scoops. 
A large variety of flavours are available.  

 
Fresh Veggies Available Daily to students 

on a rotating basis. 

 

Fresh In-School Prepared Muffins and 
Smoothies 

  

Grab and go breakfast now includes fresh healthy 
muffins and fruit and yogurt smoothies prepared 

right in the school.  
  

Our students are enjoying this along with the 
regular selection of fresh fruit, veggies, yogurt 

and cereal.  
 

 
Thank you to the Grade 2 Class for creating 

this month’s poster for Presidents Choice 

Children’s Charity 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 2019 
 

Good nutrition  
supports  

healthy learning!!   
 



 



 


